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APRIL 5, 2019 | EVENT

“Your Client Had a Data
Breach, Now What?” Sarasota
County Bar Association

Douglas A. Cherry and Jarrod J. Malone, partners in
the Sarasota office, co-presented a CLE course to
the Sarasota County Bar Association entitled “Your
Client Had a Data Breach, Now What? Advice on
Mitigating the Consequences and Protecting the
Brand,” September 22, 2016 at Michael’s on East in
Sarasota, Florida.
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